
Code Enforcement Report 

VILLAGE BOARD MEETING August 09,2021 

Handed out two(2) Manufactured Home Law Ordinance for 
Village. 

Potential buyer asked about setbacks and water/sewer 
Park Avenue. 

Sent out Lawn Notices Spring/Caswell/Main Streets and 
spoke with Realtors about lawns being mowed. 

Spoke with Hunt Engineer about the Solar Project on 
Caswell.He is meeting with the Planning Board August 
10th. 

Received a call about a home to be built on Hunt Road 
referred to Town and County. 

Handed out 2 Building Permits for deck and shed on 
Caswell Street. 



Asked about a Pool Permit resident who lives in Broome 
County.Told her to contact them.Village charged to fill the 
pool. 

Spoke with a resident about dog feces in front of old Great 
American.Told her I would ask the Village to put a sign 
there. 

Continuing to work on Unlicensed/Unregistered Vehicles in 
Village. 

Any problems or questions please contact me. 


